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17th October 2017
Dear Parents
Secondary Admissions: A reminder to the parents of children in Year 6 that the closing date for Secondary applications for September 2018 is 31st October 2017. Please apply online at www.lancashire.gov.uk and search school admissions.

Governor Elections: There have been two nominations for the Parent Governor vacancy. Ballot papers were sent out last Friday, 13th October and are due to be returned by noon on Monday 23rd October.
Harvest Assembly and Party: Thank you for the many donations of raffle prizes and afternoon tea for the Harvest Party last week. Thank you also to the parents who helped Year 6 serve the tea.
Non-uniform day: There will be a non-uniform day on Wednesday 25th October in support of the refugee crisis in Northern France. Children who bring in a shoe box containing creative materials, stationery, crayons, pencils, glitter, glue etc., or a selection of items to be included in a shoe box, or a donation (£1 or more) may wear their own clothes. 

Student Support Leaflet: You have received a leaflet from the Student Support Centre giving information about Maths, English and reading programmes. Please return the slip to school tomorrow, regardless of your level of interest. If you have more than one child in school, we would appreciate receiving a reply for each child.

Winter Uniform: When we return after half term all children are to wear winter uniform. In the interests of health and safety children are required to wear sensible black school shoes (no boots or trainers) and only small stud earrings when in school. Jewellery and nail polish should not be worn in school.
Parents Evenings: Please check that you have an appointment for Parents Evening. 

St Joseph’s Family Mass: If any families would like to provide readers at St Josephs Family Mass, please contact school.

Million Pray the Rosary: Children are invited to bring their Rosary Beads tomorrow, Wednesday, to take part in ‘One Million Children Saying the Rosary’.
Parents Forum: The next Parent Forum meeting will be on Wednesday 22nd November, 5.00pm – 6.00pm. Representation from parents across the school would be appreciated. Please contact the school office if you are able to attend.
£1 Coin: A reminder that we are no longer able to accept the old style round £1 coins in school.

Postage Stamps: Please continue to send used postage stamps to raise funds for the PTFA.

Birthday Lunch: The cook would like to invite children whose birthday falls in October to a Birthday Lunch on Wednesday 25th October. The meal is the hot or cold meal of the day with the addition of a cake, balloons and hats. The lunch is covered by the Universal Infant Free School Meal Scheme for children in Reception, Year1 and Year 2, however there is a charge of 50p to cover the ‘birthday extras’. The price of the meal for Junior children is £2.20 or children may bring a packed lunch and join the table for 50p, including the cake, hat and balloons. Please complete the reply slip and return by Friday 20th October to reserve a place.

School closes at 3.15pm on Wednesday 25th October and re-opens at 8.45am on Monday 6th November.
Yours sincerely

Mrs A Heyes




Headteacher
Birthday Lunch – Wednesday 25th October

My child………………………………would like to join the Birthday lunch on Wednesday 25th October. I enclose £2.20 / 50p.

Signed…………………………………………..
.

.

Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303
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